
 

 

 

 

TOWN OF SPRINGDALE SITE VISITS 

  

 

The Town of Springdale Plan Commission (PC) will conduct two site visits:   

 

1. Monday, Oct. 30, 2017, 5:30 PM – Will/Laura Smith lands –9243 CTH 

S., Sec. 6. 

 

2. Wednesday, Nov. 1, 2017, 5:30 PM - Casey/Kayla Jentz lands –across 

from 8766 Offerdahl Rd., Sec. 21. 

 

No action shall be taken. A majority of the Town Board may be in attendance.  

Please note: this meeting notice is to meet the requirements of the open 

meeting law in the event that a majority of the PC and/or Town Board is in 

attendance. Site visits and site visit team reports are required in the town 

plan and ordinance. These requirements may be fulfilled by one PC member. The 

entire PC is not required to attend a site visit nor provide a site visit 

report.  

 

Post: Oct. 25, 2017           Susan Duerst Severson, Springdale Town Clerk 

 

 


